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STANDARDS DEPARTMENT
Important Information Regarding Reportable Irregularities
Johannesburg / 11 October 2012
The template letter for the submission of the second Reportable Irregularity letter to the IRBA has been updated, at the request of regulators to whom the reports for continuing reportable irregularities are sent, namely, to include the contact details of relevant persons at the audited entity, to whom the reportable irregularity relates. The information to be included is:

· <Insert title of person that can be contacted e.g. the CFO>

· <Insert name of contact person>

· <Insert telephone number of contact person>

· <Insert email address of contact person>

These contact details will facilitate the regulators enforcement processes in contacting the correct person at the entity with minimum delay.

Auditors are also asked to include the Companies Act or other legislation section number relevant to the irregularity reported when submitting their letters.

Reminder for auditors

Auditors are reminded to submit their letters to the Standards Department electronically by saving Word documents as pdf’s (readable pdf’s, not scanned letters). SARS has also requested this so that they can use data mining techniques in order to efficiently extract information from the letters.
The revised second letter is available in a Word format and may be downloaded from the IRBA website.  Should you have any further queries or experience any technical difficulties in downloading the documents please do not hesitate to contact the Standards Department at +27 (0)87 940 8800 or send an email to standards@irba.co.za.

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards
About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
The CFAS assists the IRBA to develop and maintain auditing pronouncements which are internationally comparable.


 
